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• Adaptation and Energy Coordinator attended the National Association of Energy Services 
(NAESCO) Annual Conference in New Orleans.  

• Adaptation and Energy Coordinator is working on the RFP for City's Energy Savings 
Performance Contract which is a project necessary in achieving City's Ten-Year Energy 
Plan.  

• Adaptation and Energy Coordinator attended the 2nd Florida Keys Interagency Adaptation 
Forum, featuring speakers on Energy Service Companies, Tax Credits and Waste to 
Energy.  Over a dozen state, federal and local partners were in attendance.  

• Adaptation and Energy Coordinator attended the Kick off Steering Committee meeting 
for the Adaptation Plan, featuring initial steps for the Vulnerability Assessment.  

• Adaptation and Energy Coordinator acted as a moderator for the RFQ ranking for the 
Watershed Management Plan.  The group ranked Erin Deady P.A as highest (and only) 
bidder at 92 average points. 

• Adaptation and Energy Coordinator attended regularly scheduled meetings of the 
Compact’s CPRG grant,  

• Adaptation and Energy Coordinator is taking the Performance Contracting National 
Resource Center (PCNRC) Training Certificate Series and had completed module 1 of 8.  

• Adaptation and Energy Coordinator is volunteering at the city's Holiday Parade. 
• Adaptation and Energy Coordinator voluntarily attended the Reef Annual Meeting.  
• Adaptation and Energy Coordinator attended the Employee Committee meetings.  
• Adaptation and Energy Coordinator attended the Southeast & Caribbean Disaster 

Resilience Partnership meeting.  
• Adaptation and Energy Coordinator began editing the 10 Year Energy Plan. 
• Adaptation and Energy Coordinator attended Alison Higgins (Sustainability Coordinator) 

presentation at the Keys College for the Marine Policy Class on Sea-level rise and 
Climate Adaptation. 

• Adaptation and Energy Coordinator attended multiple webinars on energy efficiency 
upgrades and appliances.  

 


